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Dear All: 
 

SUBMISSIONS ON HEARING COUNSEL RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
By way of letter dated July 27, 2022, Hearing Counsel provided me with recommendations 
for the appropriate next steps in the BC Farm Industry Review Board (BCFIRB) Allegations 
of Bad Faith and Unlawful Activity Review (Supervisory Review). The recommendations 
arose from my July 14, 2022 decision. 

Complainant and Non-Complainant participants are invited to provide submissions on 
Hearing Counsel’s recommendations by August 12, 2022. Hearing Counsel final reply is 
due by August 19, 2022. Please send your submissions to Wanda Gorsuch at 
Wanda.Gorsuch@gov.bc.ca. 

Written submissions will be a maximum of five pages.  

Regards, 

 

Peter Donkers, 

Chair 
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cc: Mark Underhill 

Kate Phipps 

Nazeer Mitha, Q.C. 
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